
From: Grace Ockwell
To: "kate.lilley@sdhb.govt.nz"
Cc: Georgina.O"Reilly@parliament.govt.nz; Neil Brown
Subject: Transfer of Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request
Date: Thursday, 25 June 2015 11:45:55 a.m.

Good morning Kate,
 
The Dunedin City Council has received the following request from Georgina O’Reilly
 (Georgina.O'Reilly@parliament.govt.nz) on behalf of the Member of Parliament Clare
 Curran.
 
Request:
 

Under section 12 of the Official Information Act I request the following
 information:
What strategy was in place to assist the residential homes for the elderly, the
 intellectually disabled, or mental health patients should they require evacuation
 in the event of an emergency prior to Wednesday 3 June?

 
We are transferring this request to the Southern District Health Board pursuant to
 section 12 (b) of LGOIMA and would be grateful if you would respond directly to the
 requestor.
 
I have sent a courtesy copy of this email to the requestor as advice of the transfer.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Grace Ockwell
Governance Support Officer 
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; PO Box 5045, Moray Place,  Dunedin 9058, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 474 3487, Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz
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